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March 27, 2013 

Clifford Toles 
Chairman 
Farmdale Water District 
100 Highwood Drive 
Frankfort, KY 40601 

RE: Case No. 2013-001 13 
Farmdale Water District 

The Commission staff has reviewed Farmdale Water District’s application in the 
above case and finds that it met the minimum filing requirements on March 25, 2013 
and has been accepted for filing. 

Enclosed please find a stamped filed copy of the first page of your filing. This 
case has been docketed and will be processed as expeditiously as possible. 

If you need further assistance, please contact my staff at 502-564-3940. 

Sincerely, & M- 
Linda Faulkner 
Filings Division Director 
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MAR 25 2013 

PUBLIC SERVICE 
FAMmALE WATER DfiSTHCT 

100 WPGHWOOD D W E  
FRANKFORT, KENTUCKY 40601 

. COMMISSIONERS: 
CLIFFORD TOLES, CHAIRMAN 
YVONNE HILL, TREASURER 
CRAIG BLANTON, SECRETARY 

TELEPHONE 
(502) 223-3562 

FAX: (502) 352-2999 

March 25,20 13 

Public Service Commission 
21 1 Sower Blvd. 
P.O. Box 615 
Frankfort, Ky 40602-06 1 5 
Jeff Derouen, Executive Director 

€E: Application for purchased water adjustment 

MAR 2 6 2013 
PUBLIC SERVICE 

COMMIlSSiON 

Mr. Derouen: 

We are submitting an application for a water rate increase based on the Order dated 
March 16,201 1 approving a rate increase each year until 2014 to the Frankfort Electric 
and Water Plant Board, our water supplier. 

The Board of Commissioners met on March 23,201 3 and unanimously voted to pass 
the increase on to our customers which will become effective April 1,20 13. Notice fi-om 
the Frankfort Plant Board raising our purchased water rate and notice to our customers 
are enclosed along with our new tariffs reflecting the increase. 

ClifforZToles, Chairman 


